
 January 11th 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

It has been lovely to see everyone back after
spending time together over the festive period and
already there has been a lot of discussion about what
is next for attendance?
We welcome the beginning of a brand new year and
look forward to the up and coming events we have
planned for attendance.
 This half term we have started our launch of the Park
Brow 2023 Attendance Campaign….New Year…New
start for all pupils!

Each Pupil that achieves 97% attendance or above 
 starting from now until the end of this half term will
be included in our Park Brow Tea Party. This is an
opportunity to celebrate, have some fun and be
proud of achieving excellent attendance and what it
means to attend school regularly. We hope to see as
many pupils as possible included on the day. 

Additionally, all pupils that can keep their attendance
at 97% or above until the end of term (Easter) will be
invited on a school trip to the cinema.

Please support your child with their attendance more
than ever so they may be included in these events,
we acknowledge for some that this may pose more
difficult for a number of reasons, please discuss any
concerns you may have about your child achieving
97% or above this half term.
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Aim for our
school target

97% or

above !

Make this yearMake this yearMake this year
your best!your best!your best!



Attend        Achieve       Succeed! 

This half term we continue to work together with

Knowsley Attendance Service to address the issue of

Punctuality  in our school. We must improve our

punctuality for all pupils to improve outcomes, promote

good habits and ensure all children reach their true

potential.

The most common reason that pupils tell us they are

late is due to parents not giving themselves adequate

time to prepare for school in the mornings, often rushing

to get to school. If you are consistently late for school, by

changing habits by 5 or 10 minutes would result in being

consistently  on time. 

Meetings will be arranged with Miss Roberts this half

term with those parents that continue to bring their

children in late so that we can work together to improve

this.

  Please note - The school day STARTS at 8:50am with
pupils practicing English and Maths basic skills, please

ensure your child does not miss out!   

Please contact school as early as possible to report
your child as absent, any unknown reasons for absence
will be unauthorised.

 Routine medical appointments should be made out of
school hours as any interruption to your child's school
day should be minimised. Please give 48 hours notice
and provide letters for appointments.

Pupils should not be signed out early due to parental
work commitments or your own medical appointments
-emergencies only.
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Make improving
your Attendance
your priority in

2023!











Rise & Shine
Be on time!!


